
Thank you to our Crossroads Sponsors 

 

Chamber of Commerce 

A huge thank you to the staff at Affinity Credit Union for planting the 
flower pots and faithfully watering the park. Thank you to Joni 
Zdunich for trimming hedges and doing a lot of the raking. Thanks 
to the Chamber crew of Florence Greke, Kathy Matzner, Crystal 
Zdunich, Lorne Anholt and Susan Anholt for completing the raking, 

trimming and bagging. 

Thank you to the staff at Riverbend Co-Operative for handling the 
garbage and watering at Snowman Park. Thanks to Tim Holder, 

Lorne Anholt and Andrew Lutz for getting the flags changed. 

Chamber meetings are held the 4th Monday of the month at 12 
noon at the Kenaston Hotel. The next meeting date is Monday Sep-

tember 24, 2018. 

 Canada Day Street Fair & BBQ 

A huge thank you is extended to the Kenaston community 
for attending the Street Fair and making the afternoon an-
other great success. High fives to the Village Council, Ke-
naston Seniors, Fire Department, First Responders, Dis-
tance Learning Centre and all of the local businesses and 
other volunteers who sponsored and manned the Street 
Fair events and community BBQ. Thank you to the spon-

sors who made the event possible:  

Kenaston Lions Club, Millsap  Fuel Distributors 
& Riverbend Co-Operative 



KENASTON SENIORS  

Jeanette Holder and Idelle Westman attended the SSAI Convention June 6 and 7, finding 
the sessions interesting and informative. Several seniors volunteered to oversee the sup-

per held at the Centre for the Kenaston Street Fair held on June 27.  

Grade 3 & 4 students (19 students) and Grade 5 & 6 (17 students) did a smashed can 
craft at the Centre on June 19. On June 20 K-Gr 2 (15 students) created stickers on a 

visor with senior volunteers helping with the craft.  

The community gathered at the Centre on June 14 to bid farewell to Gene and Anna 

Whitehead.  

Jeanette Holder is now a Coordinator for the District. She will be attending the National 

Pensioners Federation Convention in Regina in September.  

The next meeting of the Seniors is Tuesday September 18, 2018 at 3 pm.. Hope to see 
you there! If you wish to renew your membership, or join the club, please see Bev 

George. Membership for the year is $50, to be renewed by March 31 of each year. 

“Just In Case” 

A “Just in Case” seminar was held in Kenaston, presented by Har-
old Empey.  Harold has developed a package of materials to help 
you organize your important information so those handling your 
affairs will have easy access to necessary information in the event 
of your death, serious illness, or loss of mental capacity. The binder 
has labelled dividers where you can file your will, the names of your 
executor and Power of Attorney, funeral wishes, contact lists, finan-
cial and pension information, insurance policies and other infor-
mation.  This is for people of all ages, not just Seniors. It is espe-
cially important if you have children or valuable assets.  Kenaston 
Seniors obtained some extra binders to sell as a fundraiser for the 
club. A binder with the materials is available for $30.00, if you wish 
to purchase one for yourself or as a gift for a loved one. Please 

contact a Senior’s Club member to purchase.  

The Chamber of Commerce 
congratulate Sally Siroski on the 

successful launch of  
SALLY’S CATERING CO. and 
wish her every success in her 

catering business. 

Donation to STARS 

Kenaston SuperDraft donated $5000.00 to STARS in Memory and 
Honor of the Humboldt Broncos Hockey Team.  Committee Members-
Don George, Ole Remmen and Lorne Anholt, as well as, Office Man-
ager-Deanne Bleackley were able to have a tour and meet some of the 

staff on June 7, 2018. 
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